## Veltri, Victoria

From: Susan Hackett <susan.hackett@cox.net>
Sent: Friday, November 11, 2016 8:41 AM

To: Veltri, Victoria

**Subject:** Health care in Connecticut

Dear Ms. Veltri,

The single most critical part of managing access to health care for everyone in Connecticut (and outside the state as well), is directly managing fees with providers. Sick people are in no position to find the lowest cost, most effective provider. As a parent who has had to manage care for 2 children with major illnesses, this single point, is the one where government and only government, can make the greatest impact.

Thank you-

Best regards,

Susan M. Hackett (860) 309 0003